
September 16, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Charles J. McChesney 

Executive Director 

The Alliance for the Commonwealth 

222 Berkeley Street 

P.O. Box 763 

Boston, MA 02117-0763 

 

Dear Charles: 

 

Thank you for lunch the other day.  As always, I enjoyed the conversation and appreciated your 

graciousness, despite my tardiness.  The restaurant and the food were great.  Next time, lunch is on 

me. 

 

Again, thanks.  Good luck with all the great things you have planned for the Alliance.  I look 

forward to our next lunch. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tom Samoluk 


